Special Board Minutes 
The Humboldt City Board met in Special Session on Tuesday, December 2nd, 2008.  The meeting was called to order by Chairman Allen Schmeichel at 5:30 p.m.  Members present were Theresa Muth and Dawn Hahn.  Members absent were Leslie Ideker and Jeff Kaufman.  
The purpose of the meeting was to discuss the Westside Sewer Lift Station, the options for temporary repairs, options for permanent repairs and what financing is available.  The different options for the permanent fix ranged in price any where from $20,000.00 to $50,000.00 and included replacing the existing pumps and controls, replacing the system with a submersible system or replace the system with an above ground system.  

Jeff Kaufman arrived at 5:50 p.m.  

After lengthy discussion, a motion was made by Muth and seconded by Schmeichel to approve the temporary fix offered by Hydro Tech from Pipestone. The motion carried with all present voting yes.  

After further discussion, a motion was made by Muth and seconded by Hahn to approve replacing the system with the submersible system at the cost of $20,000.00.  The motion carried with all present voting yes.  

With no further business, a motion was made by Muth and seconded by Kaufman to adjourn the meeting at 6:15 p.m.  The motion carried. 
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